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We are very pleased to confirm that the bus bought recently has now been 
wrapped by our sponsors, who have committed to long term support for 
MBLA, including the funding of ongoing expenses of the bus. 

In the photo is Noah Allam of Autonet, and our CEO Mr Blake Richards 

 

 

The bus was stripped out of most of its seats last month by Ash and his team, 
so it is ready for a refit. In the interim it will be used in caravan parks as a 
camping vehicle  

The bus wrapping is representing our major sponsor Buildsecurely Pty Limited 
which is about to launch its product range.  

Healthy relationships is going well with Saskia working to improve the program 
with her team. She is hoping to launch the program in early December 2020 



A few of the volunteers also enjoyed a day on Jervis Bay exploring the bay and 
having a trial of water skiing, and wakeboarding. More of these events for our 
volunteers will happen shortly. 

We continue to thank Smiline for her great effort overseeing our website and 
Facebook, as well as acknowledging the continued work of Shannon our 
volunteer office manager, who is liaising with our volunteer network. 

 


